
Worthy Brothers, 

Our KC-EPCS App pilot was first launched in August 2022. Since the launch we have offered and held 
training, held Virtual and live meetings and currently have 52 Groups and 185 registered members. Both 
Brother Young and I have fully supported the development, launch, and physical and technical support 
for our KC-EPCS App. We have it fully funded till April 2025 and have managed to handle all the 
commitments associated with keeping our KC-EPCS App fully secure, open, free of Ads, and Free to all 
Brother Knights.  

Our intent is to continue this but we have gone on record stating that we are unable to financially 
support the KC-EPCS App beyond April 2025 and have vowed not to resort to selling Ads to support the 
KC-EPCS App and expected that the App would stand on its own value to our Brother Knights who would 
be willing to finance the ongoing expenses by donating the funds needed. Well! We are fast approaching 
the April 2025 deadline and the progress towards the support for the App has not started and we are 
appealing to each of you for your help and guidance as we move to the finish line.  

We are here for each of you and open to your feedback to get a sense of what your thoughts are about 
our KC-EPCS App and your guidance as to what you expect and willing to do  as we move forward. 

For those of you that have a KC-EPCS account you will find a new Forum where you can engage and take 
full advantage of the inherent capabilities within our KC-EPCS App. Here is your opertunity to candidly 
provide us with your feedback, ask questions and express your likes and views of what you like or dislike 
about the KC-EPCS App. This will be used to assess and prepare for the ongoing support moving forward 
or simply shutting it completely down. The Clock to April 2025 is ticking and the faith of the KC-EPCS 
App is in your hands. 

May God and Blessed Michael J. McGivney guide, inspire, and help us focus on what is needed. 

Sincerely Yours in Christ,  

SK Lou Gervais San Joaquin Chapter 6 President 

To get us started we have created a 3-question survey seeking your feedback by July 31 at the following 
link:  https://forms.gle/e6cYCCVg3c2GsztP9 




